
DELTA TAU DELTA 
Letters of Distinction. 


Lives of Excellence. 


January 11, 2012 

Mr. David Corliss 
Lawrence City Manager 
P.O. Box 708 

Lawrence, KS 66044 


Dear Mr. Corliss, 

I am the president of the Delta Tau Delta fraternity House Corporation located at 1111 
West 11th Street in Lawrence. Recently, it has come to our attention that the Lawrence 
City Commissioners will be reviewing a proposal to rename a portion of 11th Street after 
Don Fambrough. This would include the segment of 11th Street on which the Delt 
House is located. 

Although we believe this is a fitting way to honor Coach Fambrough, we are very 
concerned about the potential impact on our fraternity. The 11th Street address is very 
important to us. A new street address of Fambrough Street would negatively impact the 
significant goodwill and traditions we have created throughout our long history in this 
location, not to mention a significant monument sign. 

We are hopeful that a solution can be reached that appropriately honors Coach 
Fambrough but retains a very important part ofthe Delt identity. In the event you 
would like to contact me, I can be reached at 816-682-5514 or by email at 
dlady@mmkf.org. 

Sincerely, 

~/:----
David C. Lady 

President of House Corporation 


1111 West 11th Street, Lawrence, KS 66044 

mailto:dlady@mmkf.org

